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Maple Sun 
Shen Yun Performing Arts 

Falun Dafa Association of Calgary 

maple.sun1@gmail.com 

 

Greetings: 
 

It is with great admiration and respect that I offer greetings to the Shen Yun Performing Arts in 
2025 for their exceptional work in bringing the world’s leading classical Chinese dance and music 
to global audiences. 
 
Through your performances, you provide a theatrical journey that not only explores the rich 
cultural heritage of China but also celebrate the cultural diversity found in Canada and in Calgary. 
By sharing these timeless traditions, you create a bridge of understanding, fostering a deeper 
appreciation of the beauty and wisdom embedded in Chinese culture. 
 
Your performances have the remarkable ability to inspire and uplift, and your artistic contributions 
leave an enduring impact on those who have the privilege of experiencing them. 
 
I appreciate the extraordinary contributions you have made to the Calgary Arts over the years and 
wish you a future filled with success. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 


